
Summer Classes:  Academic Progress Evaluation 

 

The academic progress evaluation for Federal financial aid eligibility is done once each academic year at 
the end of the spring semester (mid-June).  If you are enrolled for classes for the summer, you may not 
know whether or not you meet the academic standard until mid-June, which may be after the beginning 
of your summer classes.   

For summer classes, you will be ineligible for Federal financial aid (Pell, Direct Loans, FWS) if you do not 
meet the academic standards. Please contact your academic advisor if you believe that you may not 
meet the academic requirements at the end of the spring 2020 Semester.  For more information on 
Federal Academic Progress, please go to: Satisfactory Academic Progress 

 

 

 

https://www.cuny.edu/financial-aid/student-eligibility/satisfactory-academic-progress/#1452612698676-fc1d84a1-5cf5

